The Southern Alberta Professional Development Consortium (SAPDC) is offering two

learning opportunities that may be of interest to parents. These sessions will be
offered virtually via Zoom.

The first is a 4 parts series (February 2, 9, 16 and March 2, 6:30-7:30PM) titled
'Power of Parents.' See below for a link to register, an overview of the sessions,
along with an introduction to the presenter.

Registration link - https://www.sapdc.ca/program/9888
Session overview - https://www.sapdc.ca/program/pdf/9888

The second is a session (March 8, 7:00-9:00PM) titled 'Executive Functioning for
Parents of Students with ADHD.' See below for a link to register, an overview of the
sessions, along with an introduction to the presenter.

Registration link - https://www.sapdc.ca/program/10345

Session overview- https://www.sapdc.ca/program/pdf/10345
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